
 

A u g u s t  2 0 2 2

T h e  F a m i l y  C e n t e r  -  4 8 6 - 2 4 4 4

N a n c y ' s  C e l l  -  9 4 2 - 7 6 8 1

A n n a ' s  C e l l  -  9 4 2 - 7 6 5 5

K I H A  -  4 8 6 - 8 1 1 1

C a s s i e ' s  C e l l  -  5 1 2 - 9 3 7 1

P h o n e  N u m b e r s

S t a c i e ' s  C e l l  -  5 1 2 - 9 3 8 8

August NewsletterAugust Newsletter
 

Hello Woodside Manor!
 

In the month of July, we took the kids to the
Fish Tech Center and The History Museum.
We learned about Survival, built Shelters in

the woods, and took kids fishing at the
Buskin River and to Pasagshack for a fun day
out the road. We have one more month left
of summer fun before school starts for 1st-

5th Grade at the end of the month. We hope
everyone has a great rest of their summer!

August 30th for 1st-5th Grade.

Summer Program
Hours 

 
12pm -6pm

 

Gabe Shultz
August Birthdays

Natalia Amodo
Taylor Amodo

September 6th for Kindergarten.

Thank you to
Kathy Johnson
For our fish
crafting
activities!

Back To School

KIBSD Will Be Supplying School
Supplies For All Children.

Lily Bondurant
Anna Toniga

Family Center
Will Be Closed

Monday, August
29th For Program

Transition Day.

Our program hours
will be from 2pm-6pm
during the school year
with bus rides to and

from East Elementary.


